
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 21, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Eric W. Freiwald 

131 Conway Avenue 

Narberth, Pennsylvania 19072 

 

Dear Mr. Freiwald: 

 

Thank you very much for your letter expressing your interest in a position as an analyst with the 

Assassination Records Review Board.  However, we are no longer hiring analysts.    

 

We wish you the best of luck in your endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Noelle C. Gray 

Technical Assistant for Research and Analysis 


